
A Charlie Brown Christmas
• Now to Dec. 31, The Coterie Theatre
 
Holiday Lights on Farmstead Lane
• �Now to Jan. 7, Deanna Rose 

Children’s Farmstead 

Sar-Ko Aglow
• �Dec. 1 to Jan. 8, Sar-Ko-Par Trails 

Park

ProTox Services

A Q & A with Cathy Kammerer, 		
account executive 

Tell us about your business.
We are a women-owned small business. For more 
than 25 years, Professional Toxicology Services, 
Inc. has provided collection sites, laboratories, Medical 
Review Officers, Third Party Administrators and 
government agencies with products and services that 
keep them in compliance with state and federal drug 
testing regulations. Our director is a chemist with a 
Ph.D. who has more than 40 years of experience in the 
field.

What should potential customers know about your 
company?
We’re a certified Department of Transportation (DOT) 
collection site and a certified Breath Alcohol testing 
site. We provide rapid point-of-care drug screening and 
quality controls for on-site drug testing instruments. We 
provide blind quality controls for DOT and Health and 
Human Services (HHS) clients.

What would surprise people about your company?
One of our sources of income is driven by urine.

TENANT SPOTLIGHT
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DECEMBER 
FOOD TRUCK 
SCHEDULE
Wednesdays
11 to 11:30 a.m.
Five Pine Ridge, southwest 
side outside Henderson 
Engineers,  
8345 Lenexa Drive

Coffee Cake KC
• Dec. 6
• Dec. 13
• Dec. 20

The truck will be here all winter! 
Typically when the Shawnee 
Mission School District is open, 
they are too! 

Harvesters | We 
Filled the Barrel
Thanks to everyone who 
participated in our food collection 
event, we met and surpassed our 
goal!

Congratulations to our raffle 
winners:

• �Todd - Medical Missions 
Foundation

• Nancy - PeopleAdmin, Inc.
• �Cathy - Professional Toxicology 

Services, Inc.
• Apex Products, LLC
• �Engineering Design & Testing 

Corporation

TENANT TIP

AROUND TOWN

Crucial 
Communications
The Management 
Office will 
occasionally send 
out broadcast 
messages via 
Building Engines to 
inform park tenants 
of events, inclement 
weather and more. In order to ensure 
that users are properly receiving 
messages from Building Engines, 
please ask your IT department to 
“White List” the following addresses:

• 192.237.158.117
• 74.208.146.238
• Requestcom.com
• Buildingengines.com

For questions regarding broadcast 
messaging or placing online work 
orders using the Building Engines 
website, please contact Amy Weber.
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LOCAL HOLIDAY LIGHTS 
See route maps!

http://thecoterie.org/performance/charlie-brown-2017#.Wh9k5rQ-dMB
https://www.opkansas.org/events/holiday-lights-at-the-farmstead-2/
https://www.lenexa.com/government/departments___divisions/parks___recreation/festivals_events/sar-_ko_aglow/
https://www.protoxservices.com
https://www.protoxservices.com
http://www.blockllc.com/
http://www.pineridgebusinesspark.com/
http://coffeecakekc.com
mailto:aweber%40blockllc.com?subject=
http://www.kansastravel.org/kansascitychristmasdisplays.htm

